
At Metro Cafe we are committed to being compliant with the Food Safety Authority of Ireland to 
ensure maximum care for our customers. Some ingredients and items are not made on the 
premises and are not featured on this menu. Please ask your server or contact us for further 
details. We cannot be 100% certain that there are no traces of these allergens as they are on the 
premises.
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